
THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CIVIL CITY OF NEW ALBANY, INDIANA, HELD 

A PUBLIC HEARING IN THE THIRD FLOOR ASSEMBLY ROOM OF THE CITY/

COUNTY BUILDING ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2018 AT 6:45 P.M. 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Council Members Mr. Coffey, Mr. Caesar, Mr. Phipps, Mr. Nash,  

Mr. McLaughlin, Mr. Blair, Mr. Aebersold, Mr. Barksdale and Dr. Knable. 

   

ALSO PRESENT:  Ms. Stein and Mrs. Glotzbach 

President Knable called the public hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. and asked if anyone was there 

to speak on the following: 

A-18-01 Appropriation to Provide Funding to Haven             

   House for the Provision of Homeless Services 

Ms. Barb Anderson stated that she brought her punch list which Mr. Barksdale passed out for 

her.  She said that she really appreciates the appropriation and hopes all goes smoothly tonight.  

She also said that all of the workmen are excited as well as the residents and since the last 

meeting they have had received another grant.  She explained that the Courtyard Marriott in 

downtown Louisville is refurbishing everything and all of their stuff is only three years old so 

they are donating it all to the Haven House.  She said that all of the residents will be sleeping on 

new sofa pullouts and they are receiving computer equipment so that is very exciting.  She then 

thanked the council for their generosity. 

Mr. Aebersold asked Ms. Anderson if the list is what she is going to use the money for. 

Ms. Anderson replied yes. 

Mr. Phipps asked what Positive Colors is. 

Ms. Anderson stated that is the general contractor that will be repairing the bathroom and things 

like that. 

Dr. Knable asked Ms. Stein to read into the record the information that he asked her to get. 

Ms. Stein stated that the IRS Department of Treasury has confirmed that Haven House in 

Jeffersonville, Indiana is a tax exempt organization and is in complete compliance with their 

requirements. 

ADJOURN: 

There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 
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